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Karen DeMaria <kdemaria@keywestcity.com>

Re: Tree Removal Application Key West

Christy Ourada <christyourada@live.com> Wed, Jul 2, 2014 at 8:37 AM
To: Karen DeMaria <kdemaria@keywestcity.com>

I would appreciate it.  Thank you so much! 

Sent from my iPhone

On Jul 2, 2014, at 8:31 AM, "Karen DeMaria" <kdemaria@keywestcity.com> wrote:

The next meeting is August 12.  I can postpone hearing of the application until then if you wish.

Sincerely,

Karen

On Tue, Jul 1, 2014 at 6:28 PM, Christy Ourada <christyourada@live.com> wrote:

Hi Karen,
 
I was hoping that perhaps we could push our tree meeting regarding our Sapodilla out
to the next available meeting time next month?  Please let me know.
We are a bit strapped for time and funding at the moment due to getting settled and
moved.  I apologize for any inconvenience.  Thanks for all of your help!
 
Christy Ourada
 
 
 
Sent from Windows Mail
 

From: Karen DeMaria

Sent: ​Monday​, ​June​ ​16​, ​2014 ​2​:​38​ ​PM

To: Christy Ourada

 
wonderful, thank you.

Sincerely,

Karen

On Mon, Jun 16, 2014 at 2:20 PM, Christy Ourada <christyourada@live.com> wrote:
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